ANAMOOSE JDA MEETING MINUTES

7-6-2022

President Frank Ewert called the Anamoose JDA Board meeting to order this 6th day of July 2022, at 7:02 p.m. at City Hall. Rudnick, Goodwin, Ammon, and Dusek were present. Martin was absent. Also present was Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.

Minutes of the 3-24-2022 regular meeting were read and approved. Goodwin/Rudnick. AIF

Treasurer’s Report was submitted and accepted with a balance of $6,178.08. Goodwin/Dusek. AIF


New Business:

Rudnick, Martin, Dusek, Goodwin, and Schnase met with Julia and Mirek Petrovic on June 26, 2022, for a walk-through of the Food Hub building they were vacating in four days. All the appliances have been removed from the building, which were owned by the Petrovics. Mirek explained the heating system located in the basement. Pictures were provided of the upstairs area, but that area was not toured. The propane tank will be returned to Kotaco, as it only serviced cooking appliances. There were several ceiling tiles in the dining area with water damage from the storm of July 2020. Goodwin noticed an area in the dining room where the flooring needs repair. Schnase will contact Vetsch to ask him to paint the basement entrance in the rear of the building, attach the propane regulator to a pole, and see if he can reinstall the column that was removed from the front of the building.

The Board looked at advertising options seeking a new lessee for the building. Schnase was asked to research the cost of publishing an ad in 4 local newspapers and report back at the next meeting. 

The amount that will be requested for rent of the building was discussed. The Board decided that the rent could be negotiable. They agreed that they would like to see a business come in that is beneficial for the community. When the time comes, Nyhus Law firm will be asked to draw up a new lease for the building.

Schnase was asked to write a letter to Jesse Turner, owner of JT Power Sports, to get an update on the furnace he was purchasing with the 2nd Revolving Loan Fund he received.






There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. Goodwin/Ammon.  AIF


Frank Ewert, President
Laurel Schnase, City Auditor	
